f. Tacoma-Pierce County

SEPA Comment Letter o ) Health Department
o

Healthy People in Healthy Communities

March 29, 2022 Record ID: SR0271390

ATTN JAMES KIRKEBO

CITY OF PUYALLUP

2601 S 35TH ST #200

TACOMA WA 98409
NCOMSTOCK@PUYALLUPWA.GOV

RE: SEPA Review, 43rd Avenue Multi-Family

Dear James Kirkebo:

The Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department's Environmental Health Program received the above
mentioned checklist on March 15, 2022 and has reviewed your proposal.

There are no comments at this time to the proposal as presented.
Thank you for the opportunity to respond.

Sincerely,

Eri€a Welborn

Environmental Health Specialist Il
Environmental Health Division
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